
I am a husband, a father, and a motorcycle rider in support of lane sharing or filtering for motorcycle riders in Oregon. I feel that my 
personal safety is much greater when I can get to the side rather than between two 3000 lbs battering rams. With people using cell 
phones while driving, the risk of rear ending a motorcycle in traffic is much higher. Please take the safety of motorcyclist in mind and 
pass this bill.


